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We would like to correspond our concerns and objections of the plans for the new Persimmon
developments-Boyton Hall- Anne suckling Rd.

Firstly, why haven't Boyton Hall residents been informed of the revised plans?

We have now been shown the new proposal for Anne Suckling Rd to be basically used as a link road.
This has beenhightlighted to us by neighbours towhich we are grateful and hope we are now not
too late to oppose this u-turn from persimmans.

We had been led to believe that a Bypasswas to be built for new dwellings and forthe future traffic
flow of Haverhill. There had neverbeen any plans to access Anne Suckling Road by any other estates
/phases.

Anne SucklingRd would definitely become another Haverhill “Rat Run

There would be an increased amount of traffic using Anne suckling rd which always has parked cars
near the junction. During school /work peak times this volume of trafficis a major concern. | believe
the increased traffic would be devastating and something traffic calming measures would not
address.

Overthe last few months there have been several nearaccidents on Anne suckling Rd, some due to
building work traffic. If Anne suckling Rd is to be used for the new phases | fear that this situation
will only worsen.

We therefore strongly object to any plans that would ultimately link Anne Suckling Rd to other
Haverhill estates.

Yours sincerely

Karen And Richard Telfer



